Relm Communications Inc
7100 Technology Drive
West Melbourne, Florida 32904

Dear Maryanne Bosley:
Subject: FCC grant transfer

Relm Communications completed the acquisition of the private radio communications division of Uniden
Corporation on march 14,2000. Relm has contracted Uniden corporation to continue to manufacture the
product. | have submitted a form 731 on each of the products Relm will continue to sell commercially.
There have been no changes made to the products and all FCC labels will appear in the exact locations
specified in the previous grants. The only changes will be the company name and the FCC ID.

I am requesting a transfer of ownership, please let me know what | need to provide to accomplish this

Respectfully,

Kenneth Klyberg
Product Manager
Relm Communications



